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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 17th September 2021 
Dear All, 
 
The turnout for ‘meet the teachers’ has been great this week: many thanks for the support. I am completely aware 
that, for some, it is all but impossible to intend. Therefore, if you have not already received a copy of the slideshow 
used, they will with you very soon.  
 
It was great to see so many smart children with smiling faces at the school photos on Wednesday, proofs should be 
in bookbags tonight.  
  
TUCK SHOP 
Year 6 Tuck Shop is now up and running every Thursday breaktime. Cakes and other goodies are available for 30p 
each; all proceeds will be used to offset the cost of the Year 6 residential visit in the summer.  
 
GUITAR LESSONS 
We are very lucky that our wonderful and inspiring guitar teacher, Alister Chester, will be starting lessons again. 
Group lessons will run every Tuesday from 3:30 – 4:30pm and will offer KS2 children (Ruby & Sapphire Classes)  the 
opportunity to learn the key skills required as a guitarist, as well as how to play some of their favourite songs, all in a 
relaxed and fun environment.  
 
There are ten available spaces for each Tuesday, from 28th September to 7th December (10 sessions), it will cost £50. 
Children are welcome and encouraged to bring their own guitar if they have one, however, guitar hire is also 
available at the extra cost of £1 per week (an additional £10 to the tuition fees - £60 in total). 
 
 If you would like your child to take part, please contact the school office by Friday 24th September. 
 
PARENT CONSULTATIONS 
This term’s Parent Consultations will be happening on Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd November 2021. Depending 
on the day (and on a first come first basis) appointments will run between 2:30 and 6:30pm. 
 
RESIDENTIAL VISITS 
I am delighted to announce that we have just confirmed a new format for our Year 6 Residential visit. We have 
secured accommodation at Studland Bay and activities are being led by a company called Land and Wave. We felt 
the visits that have happened in recent years had become a little homogenised and that now, post lockdown, was an 
ideal; time to change. 
 
For the Year 5 residential, we are looking to build on the ‘sleepover’ that last year’s Year 6 enjoyed here at school. 
This will be a fun weekend, with lots of activities. More details will come out very soon.  
 
If you have any questions, queries or concerns, please do pop in for a chat: the doors are always open! 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Nigel Roberts 
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